
Consenting to Share
Your Substance Use
Disorder Treatment
Information
You can choose to share your
Substance Use Disorder (SUD)
treatment data with the CRISP DC
Health Information Exchange (HIE).
CRISP DC HIE gives your health care
team secure and fast access to your
health data.

If you were in an emergency room and could
not talk, doctors would be able to utilize CRISP
DC HIE to check if you had health concerns that
could affect your treatment. 

CRISP DC HIE is a way of instantly sharing
health and social needs data among doctors,
hospitals, labs, and other healthcare entities.

What are benefits to sharing
my SUD data?

If I want to share my SUD 
data, what data can I share?
You have a choice. You can share:

Need more information?

Scan QR code to visit CRISP DC:

https://www.crispdc.org/for-patients
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You can stop sharing at any time. Ask your
provider to make the change in CRISP DC.

All your treatment data

Your provider’s contact infomation

Who will see my SUD data?
Only your health care team. By law, these providers
must keep your health data private. Police and
courts will not have access to this information. 

http://www.crispdc.org/for-patients



